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From: Tourism Account <tourism@lscog.org>

Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2016 11:34 AM

To: Patrick Caldwell

Subject: Thoroughbred Country E-News

Greetings from Thoroughbred Country Tourism! 

 

We are currently in the process of cleaning up our database. If you are receiving this message, iContact message 

statistics indicate you haven’t been opening our monthly e-news.  You will need to add tourism@tbredcountry.org  to 

your list of safe senders to ensure they aren’t getting caught by spam filters.  If you are interested in continuing to 

receive our monthly e-news, please reply to this email before Monday, October 24th, 2016 to let us know.  

 

Additionally, is there anything relevant to you or your organization which you would like us to include in the monthly e-

news? We strive to provide useful information for all of our subscribers, so your feedback is important to us. Thank you 

for your support of tourism in the Thoroughbred Country region of South Carolina. 

 

 

Patrick Caldwell, Tourism Assistant 

Thoroughbred Country Regional Tourism Office promoting Aiken, Allendale, Bamberg and Barnwell counties 

PO Box 850 (physical 2748 Wagener Rd – 29801) 

Aiken SC 29802 

Main Line 803-649-7981 

Direct Line 803-508-7075 

pcaldwell@lscog.org  

www.TBredCountry.org – We’re Way More than Horses! 

 

Like us on Facebook – http://www.facebook.com/ThoroughbredCountrySC  

 

Thoroughbred Country is a program of Lower Savannah Council of Governments.  

 


